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This response includes documents that contain sensitive and competitive 
information pertaining to PG&E customers, including their business names, 
contact names, phone numbers, locations, noncore status, gas load, and account 
numbers. For these reasons, and only for these reasons, PG&E is providing this 
response to CPSD pursuant to Public Utilities Code section 583. The 
dissemination of customer information contained in this response raises privacy 
and competitive concerns. Therefore, PG&E believes that such information 
should remain confidential and not be subject to public disclosure. 

QUESTION 1 

Please provide a copy of PG&E's Noncore curtailment list. 

ANSWER 1 

Please see CPUC_044-Q02Atch01 for PG&E's Noncore curtailment list. 

On November 22, 2010, PG&E provided to CPSD via e-mail a template of the letter 
PG&E is sending to these customers to communicate the expected levels of curtailment 
for their facilities in the event of a local curtailment and to encourage customers to 
prepare if these local constraints should occur. PG&E's e-mail to CPSD also contained 
a copy of the Peninsula 2010 Winter Planning document that PG&E is sharing with 
these customers, which illustrates the extent of curtailment during three curtailment 
scenarios. 
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